
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
To: All Complaintants in Docket # 08-057-11 Questar Gas Company Back-

Billing Complaint Case 
 
From: Julie Orchard 
 Commission Secretary 
 
Date: August 12, 2008 
 
Subject: Proposed Schedule for the Docket 
 

                        Attached is a proposed fourth scheduling order as well as a letter from Mr. Roger Ball 
requesting the schedule be changed to allow additional time as well as other matters of 
concern to him related to the case.  Mr. Ball requested that the Public Service 
Commission send copies of his recommendations to those individuals involved in the 
case to allow an opportunity for comments or recommendations related to his 
suggestions.  The final scheduling order will not be issued until August 25, 2008 to allow 
time for complaintants to review his suggestions and provide input to the Public Service 
Commission.   

 
Therefore, if you wish to submit comments, you may do so by email to 
jorchard@utah.gov or mail by Thursday, August 21, 2008.  The mailing address follows: 
 
Julie Orchard 
Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Bldg. 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 
If you have questions, you may contact the Public Service Commission at  
(801) 530-6716.  Thank you for participating in this public process. 
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